
Tuesday 4th February 
Year 4 Viking Day 
Class 10 parents and families 9:00-9:30
Class 11 parents and families 9:30-10:00
Class 12 parents and families 10:00 - 10:30

Monday 10th February 
Drama Production Afternoon

Tuesday 11th February 
Drama Production Afternoon & Evening 

Wednesday 12th February 
Year 6 Celebration of Learning 

Friday 14th February 
Love & Kindness Day - Wear Red or Pink
School Closes for Half term 15.15

Monday 24th February 8.40
School Re-opens 

You can also read the recent issues of
Anchornews on our school website
www.anchorsholme.co.uk 
We also share information on Class
Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook and X
(formerly known as Twitter)  

Headteacher’s MessageDiary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be found on our
website 

Where to read Anchor News 

Friday 24th January 2025
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It was a great pleasure to welcome Colette
Webb and Dr Chao Yang form the Confucius
Institute, Lancaster University on Wednesday.
They joined us to celebrate Chinese New
Year. They commented on how wonderful our
assembly was and the children’s
performance. Chao shared that it was very
touching and made him think of home. They
were also very impressed with the Confucius
classroom and the opportunities we offer for
our children through our Mandarin
programme. Thank you to our mandarin
team who do an amazing job. We are off to
Lancaster on Sunday to perform in the
celebrations taking place there. If you
happen to be in Lancaster, pop along and
say hello.

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Barr

Anchor News

ADVANCE NOTICE - ESSENTIAL MAINTENANCE

Please be aware from 3.30pm on Tuesday 28th January 2025 , our
phone lines will switched off for essential maintenance work. They will

be reactivated  from Wednesday 29th January at 8am. 
If you need to contact school, please contact your child’s class teacher
via class dojo or email the office on admin@anchorsholme.svt.org.uk.
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The week in
pictures

Anchor News



PARKING NOTICE
Please can we remind you NOT to park on
the zig zags outside school including
dropping off or picking up children for
Breakfast and After School Club. Our staff
need to enter and leave school safely at all
times. Residents have also requested that
we are considerate as they need access to
their driveways. We appreciate you
support with this.
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Junior Leadership Team News

SIGNIFICANT CHANGES TO PENALTY NOTICE CHARGES

The DfE  announced during the summer term  national charges to penalty notices
issues for unauthorised absences in term time, these came into into effect on the
19th August 2024.
 

Penalty notices issued for the offence after the 19th of August 2024 will be
charged at the new rate of £160.00 however if paid in 21-days this reduces to
£80.00. 

Any second penalty notice to the same parent for the same child in a rolling 3-
year period will be issued at the rate of £160.00 to be paid within 28-days with no
option for a discount. 

Penalty notice threshold is 10-sessions equivalent to 5-days of unauthorised
absence in a rolling 10-school week period.

 Maximum of 2-penalty notices may be issued for the same child within a rolling
3-years period, so at the 3rd or subsequent offence another course of action will
need to be considered such a prosecution or one of the other attendance legal
interventions.

            
               ARBOR APP

We kindly request that
all parents download
the Arbor App and
complete the
registration process. To
do so, you will need the
email address we have
on file for your child. If
you need any
assistance or
clarification, please
don't hesitate to
contact the school
office at 01253 855215.
More details to follow.  
Thank you for your
cooperation

Hello from the Junior Leadership Team.
This week’s question was “How could

we improve eating in the hall?” Here are
the results: 

 
This week’s fun fact - Elephants can

recognise them self in a mirror!  Have a
lovely weekend everyone. 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html
https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi
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https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html
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2nd Anchorsholme Rainbows have
places available for girls age 4-6.
They meet on Monday's 6.15 - 7.15.
Please register your daughter on
the website
https//www.girlguiding.org.uk
and search for 2nd Anchorsholme
Rainbows, and they will be in
touch. 

https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi
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